
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
TO  : THE INVESTING PUBLIC 
 
SUBJECT : UNAUTHORIZED USE OF PSE NAME AND LOGO 
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The Philippine Stock Exchange, Inc. (“PSE” or “Exchange”) received information that its name 
and logo are used in falsified documents that certify stock ownership of various listed shares as 
well as in documents that require settlement of fees and charges to facilitate the release of 
gains from stock investments. The documents are sent to foreign nationals. Copies of the said 
documents are attached to this advisory. 
 
Please note that no such documents were issued by PSE. The PSE does not certify 
shareholdings in listed companies because the records of legal and/or beneficial owners are in 
the possession of the stock transfer agent appointed by the listed firm. Fees and taxes incurred 
in a sale transaction, on the other hand, are deducted from the proceeds of the selling 
transaction. 
 

In the scheme, the above-mentioned documents are purportedly issued by the PSE to a 
representative of the Philippine Deposit Insurance Corporation (PDIC). The PDIC has confirmed 
that the person named therein is not a PDIC employee and is not in any way connected with the 
PDIC. The PDIC likewise confirms that the e-mail address used in the said documents is not the 
official e-mail address of the PDIC.  
 
In light of the foregoing, PSE denies any obligation or liability for any decision or action taken in 
reliance upon such fraudulent communications. PSE has referred the illegal use of PSE’s name 
in sham e-mails, letters, and social media posts to the NBI for investigation and will file the 
appropriate legal action against the people behind such scams. 
 
The PSE would like to remind the public to be vigilant, exercise extreme caution, and to demand 
verification of any documents that are supposedly from the Exchange. If names of individuals 
are indicated on documents, it would be prudent to get in touch with the company they are 
supposedly connected with to ascertain their affiliation. Check the contact details used such as 
the office address, e-mail address, telephone number to determine whether these information 
are accurate and official.  
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We also encourage the public to inform the PSE if they have been shown these fake letters or 
have reason to believe that they are being defrauded with potential stock market investment 
scams. To report any suspected unofficial and illegal use of PSE’s name, logo, and contact 
information or to verify claims and report possible fraudulent acts, please call (+632) 8876-4888 
or send an e-mail to investing@pse.com.ph. 
 
 
 
(Original Signed) 
ROEL A. REFRAN 
Chief Operating Officer 
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